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• Reminder to all members: Don’t forget to log your riding time into your journals for the year end rewards!





MHTA Board


President: John Whitney: whitneysminis@verizon.net


Vice Pres: Sharon Thomsen: animalover00xx@yahoo.com


Tresurer: Brian Hickey: hicks@cheshire.net 


Secretary: Barbara Kahn: rubikahn@yahoo.com


Newsletter: Krys Swan: ksd_zine@yahoo.com








Trail Tip of the Month:�When riding in the fall, be sure to wear blaze orange to be safe in low light or in hunting areas.





• Visit us at www.mhta.synthasite.com





Monadnock Happy Trails Association


Meets: First Wednesday of each Month at the Swanzey Public Library, Route 32, Swanzey Center, NH


� HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.synthasite.com" ��www.mhta.synthasite.com�








~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~�November s�


• Saturday, November 11th or 21st Barb will request the Community House for our November Potluck. Please send in your trail hours to Barb by November 1st via email. Remember that there will be 3 awards, for mileage and most club sponsored  rides attended.


January s


• January, Our January speaker will be Beth Phippard. Beth will tell us about camping with your horse.














Schedule of events~~~~~~~~~~~~~


October s





• Saturday, October 11th Trail ride East Swanzey, leaving from either the Community House or Barb Kahn's. In the saddle by 11 am and bring a brown bag lunch. I will post the starting point location as soon as I can confirm with the Community House.


• Saturday, October 18th Trail Ride will be Beth Phippard's Spofford Rd ride. We will leave from Beth's house on Cobble Hill Rd. at 11am. Brown bag.


• Saturday, October 19th  Brian Hickey was drafted to lead a ride from the Northfield Park. Leave at 11am, bring a brown bag lunch.





green to be more useful as visual markers. We discussed putting the logo on the back and just the initials MHTA on the front. John will get prices from Granite State.





• John asks that we brainstorm for some speakers. He suggests another vet, Sharon will check on someone to talk on poisonous pasture plants. Barb will ask someone to talk about orienteering.�














September  2008 Meeting Highlights





• The West Swanzey  rail trail ride was a success despite the wet finale. Phil Thomsen and sous chefs, Pat Grace and Terry Wissell provided a really great BBQ meal. It was suggested that we make this an annual club ride.





• Gayle Beaudoin's Keene to Walpole ride went off nicely and everyone had a great time. Gayle provided maps of the ride in case anyone would like to retrace the ride.





• We need to order Tee shirts again. John suggests we try Granite State. We decided to change the color to a bright color, like blaze orange or acid 
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September 2008








